
Brings a new look to the Alabama Driver License

After April 26, 2022

Required for
• Boarding domestic flights 

after May 7th, 2025
• Accessing Military bases
• Accessing Regulated Federal 

facilities

You may be required to produce additional identification documents to:
• Board domestic flights after May 7,2025
• Access Military bases
• Access Regulated Federal facilities

For questions regarding REAL ID, visit www.TSA.gov.
For information about Alabama’s STAR ID or the Standard Alabama Driver License, visit 

www.ALEA.gov. 

NOT FOR FEDERAL IDENTIFICATION 
will be added to Standard Alabama Driver License/ID Cards if 

it is NOT a STAR ID/REAL ID compliant license/ID.

STAR ID is Alabama’s OPTIONAL Real ID compliant 
driver license/ID.
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